
	

	
OFFICE: 

2306 Edgelow Street 
Victoria, BC, V8N 1R5 
 

PHONE: 

250-477-1878 

 

EMAIL: 

arbutusmusic@sd61.bc.ca 
 

	

	

	

	

	

	

Child’s Name: ________________________________________   Current Grade: _____________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Name (s): __________________________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone Number: _________________________________ E-mail: __________________________________________ 

Current School: ______________________________________ Teacher’s Name: __________________________________ 

 

Do you wish your child to participate in Strings? Yes No 

Do you wish your child to participate in Band? Yes No 

If experienced, what band or strings instrument does your child play?  _______________________Years of experience: _______ 

Choir enrollment is in September. All Arbutus Global students are invited to join our choir. No experience necessary. 

Classroom teachers: please return this forms via district mail to Arbutus 

TO:  Future Arbutus Students and Parents 

 

All students who attend Arbutus Global Middle School are invited to participate in 
the many music classes offered at our school. Students may participate in strings, 
band and choir. Students willing to be dedicated to more than one ensemble are 
encouraged to do so (i.e. both band and strings). This is in addition to the music 
exploratory where all students will explore music of other cultures, ukulele and 
guitar.  

To facilitate scheduling, it is important for us to know which students will be 
participating in the strings and band programs. For beginners, selection of a 
specific instrument will be made at a later date. Choir enrollment will take place in 
September. All parents are asked to complete the form below. If your child attends 
Frank Hobbs or Campus View and plans to attend Arbutus, please return this form 
to your child’s classroom teacher. If your child attends a school other than Frank 
Hobbs or Campus View, please have your child’s school forward this form to 
Arbutus Global via district mail or drop it off at the Arbutus office. 

Sincerely yours, 

Michael Mazza and Jennifer Hill 

Music Directors 


